From: Jacob Patterson

To: Lemos, June; Munoz, Cristal

Subject: Public Comment -- 9/20/21 Special CC Meeting, Item No. 3B
Date: Monday, September 20, 2021 12:10:29 PM

City Council,

I reviewed the Fort Bragg Digital Infrastructure Plan 2021-2025 on tonight's agenda and I only
want to say how impressed I am with the detail and quality of this report. This is an exciting
project. I think grant funding is coming up as well that could help pay for some of the
implementation. Keep up the good work!

Regards,

--Jacob
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